
 
 
 
 
GoldTrain Announces Name Change and Share Consolidation 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
Toronto, Ontario, August 24, 2018 – GoldTrain Resources Inc. (CSE: GT) (“GoldTrain” or the 
“Company”) is pleased to announce that effective as of August 23, 2018 it has changed its name to Idaho 
Champion Gold Mines Canada Inc. (the “Name Change”) and consolidated its share capital on the basis 
of one (1) post-consolidation common share of the Company for each three (3) pre-consolidation common 
shares of the Company (the “Share Consolidation”). 
 
The Name Change and Share Consolidation were approved by GoldTrain’s shareholders at the annual 
and special meeting of shareholders held on August 21, 2018 and are conditions precedent to the 
amalgamation involving GoldTrain, GT Subsidiary Inc., its wholly-owned subsidiary, and Idaho Champion 
Gold Mines Ltd. (the “Amalgamation”). The Amalgamation is expected to be completed before the end of 
August 2018.    
 
 
For further information please contact: Frank Smeenk, Chief Executive Officer of GoldTrain, at Phone: 
(416) 642-3575, or via email: fcs@primus.ca. 
 
 
Forward-Looking Statements 
 
Information set forth in this news release involves forward-looking statements within the meaning of applicable 
securities laws. The forward-looking statements contained herein include, but are not limited to, the completion of the 
Amalgamation, and all such forward-looking statements are expressly qualified in their entirety by this cautionary 
statement.  The forward-looking statements included in this news release are made as of the date of this news release 
and GoldTrain disclaims any intention or obligation to update or revise any forward-looking statements, whether as a 
result of new information, future events or otherwise, except as expressly required by applicable securities legislation.  
Although Management believes that the expectations represented in such forward-looking statements are reasonable, 
there can be no assurance that such expectations will prove to be correct and, accordingly, undue reliance should not 
be put on such forward-looking statements.  
 
Neither Canadian Securities Exchange nor any Regulation Services Provider accepts responsibility for the adequacy 
or accuracy of this release. 


